AUDIO ENGINEERING SOCIETY
EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION. ING.

October 17, 2007

Lansing Heritage Website
C/o Bo Putnam,
Treasurer

Re: The John M. Eargle Memorial
Scholarship Fund

Thank you for the generous contribution of $3,500 to the Foundation’s John M. Eargle
Memorial Scholarship Fund It will help to continue our funding of scholarship grants to
qualified students in the audio engineering field.

You may be interested in knowing that since its start in 1984, the Foundation has made
181 grants to 130 participants; in 2007, grants were made to students from India, Brazil,
Taiwan, Canada and the U.S.

Your participation is greatly appreciated.

As required by current IRS regulations, this letter 1s your official receipt for tax purposes.
We confirm that the AES Educational Foundation (a 501(c)3 corporation) provided
neither goods nor services in exchange for this contribution.
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